
Annual KAQHA Meeting Zoom  January 16, 2021   8-10am 
 
President Stephanie Manhart called the meeting to order. Secretary/ Treasurer Lindsey York 
read the meeting minutes from the last Annual KAQHA Meeting held in Topeka, KS.  The 
minutes were approved as read.  
 
Lindsey York read the financial report from 2020.  The beginning balance of the account on 
01/01/2020 was $37,700.26 and the ending balance as of 12/31/2020 was $29,213.87.  The 
KAQHA has three CDs located at CoreFirst in Topeka, KS.  
 
CD 1 - Balance as of 01/01/20 = $5203.78 and ending balance as of 12/31/20 = $5308.92 
CD 2 - Balance as of 01/01/20 = $5203.78 and ending balance as of 12/31/20 = $5308.92 
CD 3 - Balance as of 01/01/20 = $5363.04 and ending balance as of 12/31/20 = $5505.33 
  
The financial report was approved as read.  
 
Earlier in 2020 the Bylaws of KAQHA were found. Stephanie Manhart read the bylaws. 
 
Chandry Nelson started discussion on the 2021 KAQHA Celebrating Kansas horse show. Due 
to COVID - Stormont Vail Event Center in Topeka, KS has cancelled all 2021 horse shows 
through the end of May. With that decision work started to begin on moving the horse show to a 
new facility. This year it will be held in Hutchinson, KS on the same weekend. May 7 - 9, 2021. 
The show schedule is still being worked on by Diane Gage.  The schedule will be sent out as 
soon as it is received.  

Friday - VRH Ranch showing to 2 judges 
Saturday  - AQHA ranch along with All -around showing to 2 judges. All - around trail will 
be held at the end of the day on Saturday showing to 2 judges and then the 1 from 
Sunday.  
Sunday - All - around only  

 
There have been meetings with the Paints as they seemed interested in splitting the show with 
us to split the cost along with bringing in more horses.  They are still considering it but it has not 
been finalized yet. Discussion was also held on the awards that KAQHA has from the show in 
2019 that were not used. That will put us in a good spot for this year's show.  
 
Year-end awards were discussed as well. The idea of doing an award booklet for members to 
pick from with a specific dollar amount was brought up. Discussion was held on the amount we 
spend on year - end awards and to be mindful when deciding how much to put towards it for the 
2021 year- end awards. A committee was formed with Mark Hickey, Alayna Huber, Mikaela 
Sundgren, Chandry Nelson, Stephanie Manhart and Annette Cline 
 
Discussion was held on officers and board of directors. Chandry Nelson moves as President.  
Elected Officers 2021 



Vice President -  Lindsey York  
Secretary  - Stephanie Manhart 
 
Board of Directors for 2021  

Alayna Huber, Annette Cline, Heidi Lange, Mikaela Sundgren, Lisa Wainwright and 
Collin Champagne  
 
Roberta Jaye motioned to adjourn the meeting and Mark Hickey seconded.  
 
 


